
UPPER POTTSGROVE TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

February 07, 2022 

The regular meeting of the Upper Pottsgrove Township Board of Commissioners was held on 
Monday, February 7, 2022 at the Upper Pottsgrove Administrative Office, 1409 Farmington 
Avenue, with Commissioners Trace Slinkerd, Cathy Paretti, Dave Waldt, Hank Llewellyn and 
Don Read present. Also present were Township Manager Michelle Reddick and Police Chief 
James Fisher. Solicitor Charles Garner joined the meeting remotely via telephone. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE - Those assembled pledged allegiance to the flag. 

NEW BUSINESS 

CONSIDER IMPOSING DISCIPLINARY ACTION AGAINST AN UPPER 
POTTSGROVE TOWNSHIP POLICE OFFICER 

EXECUTIVE SESSION - The Board convened in Execution Session at 7:05 pm to discuss 
matters of litigation, personnel and collective bargaining with action to follow. The Board 
reconvened at 9:42 pm. Motion by H. Llewellyn, second by C. Paretti and unanimously carried to 
terminate the employment of Officer Lawrence Hanna effective immediately, for the reasons of 
neglect or violation of official duty; inefficiency, neglect, disobedience of orders, and conduct 
unbecoming an officer, and further authorize the Township Manager to provide written notification 
to Mr. Hanna. There was no public comment. 

ADJOURNMENT - The meeting was adjourned at 9:44 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 


